
From: Mark Hoppe
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Coal ash rules
Date: Friday, October 2, 2020 6:21:18 PM

As a citizen of Illinois, I strongly urge the Illinois Pollution Control Board to put in place comprehensive and
thorough rules to protect groundwater, lakes, and rivers from coal ash contaminants such as lead, arsenic, and
chromium. This is absolutely necessary for the safety of the inhabitants of this state. We, the citizen of Illinois, are
depending on you to shield us from the dangers of these toxic end products of the burning of coal for energy. We are
relying on you. Please do not let us down. Thank you for your time reading the e-mail.

Mark W. Hoppe

6886 Flower Hill Road
Rockford Illinois 61114

Sent from my iPad
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